Scott Weeks
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From: Kim Poole <poolenic@aol.com>
Sent: Monday, April 26, 2021 5:10 PM
To: Scott Weeks

Subject: Refund.

CAUTION! External Content. Please use caution when opening attachments and links. Do not provide your username
and password if requested.

Scott, this is Kim Poole with white oak construction, inc. | was going to build on lot 71 in first colony. After getting
permitted, | realized | could not afford to build there with lumber prices the way they are, so | sold the lot. | am
requesting a refund on the $1426.00 that | paid for permit. The builder that bought the lot is already in the process of
getting his plans permitted. Thanks for your help. Kim Poole.

Sent from my iPhone

L4l 0o
I 75 (&3 ?éuie\u $€E NON- ref-\-\qmalekb(e

e e B —

1,351 Hetal 1R A



